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Dear Judiciary Committee members, 

I am writing in strong opposition to HB 3076. There is only a placeholder bill in its 

place, and I feel that this isn't in the good 

spirit of a constitutional republic. The people of Oregon deserve full transparency and 

should be able to view it in its entirety. I encourage you to not pass this bill out of 

committee. Thank you 


